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From the desk of the Administrator
Resident's Rights:

Each Resident has the right to retain and use
personal possessions, Including some furnishings,
and appropriate clothing, as space permits, unless
to do so would infringe upon the rights or health and
safety of other residents.

We encourage upon admission for every resident to
bring items from home 1o decorate their room. This
creates a more home like atmosphere: We ask that
the path to exit the room and use the restroom are
not biocked, there are no extension cords, nothing is
placed within 18 inches or the ceiling, and no throw
rugs are brought in. If you need assistance for
hanging pictures on the wall let out staff know |If
you need assistance with the setup of the room we
can help,

Some familiés have a winter and a summer
wardrobe and they rotate them with the seasons
Most families will store one wardrobe at home. This
helps with storage and space. Piease make sure
that everything is labeled with the resident's name.
ltems can be labeled with a black marker or with
labels the laundry and housekeeping are able to iron
on.

In double rooms attempt to make sure that your
items are not infringing upon the space of the
opposite side of the room

It you have any questions about anything please
contact Tracy Hanson RN BSN Administrator at 319
-442-3234, or in person at the care center.
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HAPPY GROUNDHOG DAY

Turn your face to thesun and the shadows fall behind you. =Badel
Pmverh LIC)




Thanks to Jeanette & Delbert Selk for
decorating our bulletin board for the
seasonl||

Another thanks to Jeanette Selk and Helen Wiley for
making our festive table decorationsl| Great Job
Ladleslll

Keystone Home Health News:

Our Home Health office is now able to ac-
cept VA benefits for services provided. We
also accept Medicaid and Medicare. If you
are in need of services or know someone
that would benefit from this, please refer
them to our office at 319-442-3650.

The Home Health office is also looking for
aids to help with cares of those in need.

Please contact Laura at the number listed
above or stop in to fill out an application.

Help Wanted:

The care center Is looking to hire
C.N.A.'s for second shift. if inter-
ested please contact Abbey
Whalen DON for information or
stop in to fill out an application.
Please pass the word!!




Happy Valentines Day!!
Join us for Wine & Cheese:
Friday February 12th we will have
social hour starting at 2:30pm and

will be serving adult beverages
and delicious snacks. Eldred

Gerhold will be playing for us
starting at 3pm. Everyone is
welcome to come and join us!!

Be prepared for weather changes. The parking lots and roads up to the care center
can become very slick. Take extra caution when walking in the parking lot.




UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Soup dinner Thursday February 4 from 5-7pm. Families invited—RSVP by Tuesday February
2nd.

Every Wednesday is Pastry Day from 7am—9am. Come enjoy home made pastries and
conversation with our residents!

Valentine's Day social hour! Friday February 12th starting at 2:30pm. All are welcomell

It you know anyone that would like to recelve our newsletter please call 315-442-3234 with name and address. You can

also find it an line at wiviw keystonecarecentar. com

Cartng for tfu, lives of our aciiors!

find us on Phone: 319-442-3234
Ed Facebook Fax: 319-442-3550
250 5th Street
Keystone, |A 52249
www.keystonecarecenter.com

Meals on Wheels avallable 7 days a week
for lunch. Call us to set up delivery




